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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING?'

Heap OFFICE: 71, FENCHURCH STREET, LONDON, E.C.3

Marine Building, Ane'd
Akti Miaouli & 1 Skouzé Street, Pireus

Telephone 40-664 & 473-818

10th November,1962

Telegrams: Register, Pireus

Dear Sir
. Motorship "ANNAMINA"

With reference to your letter of the 7th instant, the
only information, so far available, regarding above vessel
is that the leakage was first noticed in the engine room
when water was thrown up by the flywheel.

It is stated that the source of the leakage could not
be ascertained and that the engines were eventually stopped
and considerable time elapsed before the vessel sank, stern

first,

The Owner states he will supply more details when the
log bokks are available.

The Secretary,
London.
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